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August 22, 2024 

 
Protect Yourself from Scams 

 
Dear Beneficiary, 

 
Every year, millions of people are victims of scams, fraud, and identity theft. You 
must always be aware that it could happen to you! You could receive a phone 
call/text from someone falsely saying they are from the Funds, your insurance 
company, or some other company with which you are familiar. Often they will ask 
for your personal information and identification numbers. Some scammers will mail 
letters to you. 

 
Never give out your personal information or send money. Always check out the 
caller, sender, or business to make sure it is real. 

 
Enclosed is a brochure to post in your home. 

 
IMPORTANT REMINDER: The Funds will never contact you by phone to ask for 
your Social Security Number. Anything written from us will always be on our 
official letterhead. 

 
You can call the Funds’ Call Center at 1-800-291-1425 to verify any calls, 
brochures, or letters you may receive from us. 

 
Please be careful and avoid being a victim of scams, fraud, and identity theft. 

Sincerely, 

The Trustees 


